
 

 

DLA–TA-D            
    

October 31, 2018 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR NRC, Dennis Lawyer 
 
SUBJECT:  Termination of NRC license 37-10913-06 
 

This is letter is to certify that the subject license requires termination effective 
immediately. All radioactive waste has been removed from the premises, and has been disposed 
of per regulatory guidelines. Any questions regarding this request can be made to the Radiation 
Safety Officer for the subject license, Dr. Jessica Raushel at 215-737-3246, or to the undersigned 
DLA PTC Laboratory Manager, Jamie Hieber at 215-737-3241.  

 
 
 
Jamie Hieber 
Lab Manager 
DLA Product Test Center Analytical 
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